From: Barnes, Gregory A. [mailto:Gregory.Barnes@chicagopolice.org] 
Sent: Tuesday, May 27, 2014 1:10 PM
To: Superfine, Richard
Subject: RE: Confidential - RE: Video Surveillance Training for Law Enforcement Class

Richard,

 

The Video Surveillance Training for Law Enforcement went well. I attended all three days at the Arlington Heights Police Station. There were no gifts, meals or refreshments provided. I supplied my own transportation each day and meals as required. 

Thank you again for your time and consideration in this matter. 

 

sincerely, 

Greg Barnes 

